

Whittingham, Alnwick, Northumberland NE66 4UP | Telephone: 01665 574222

Email: Admin@whittingham.northumberland.sch.uk

Thursday 24th May 2018.

GDPR and Data Protection

Dear Parents/ Legal Guardians,

As you may already know, tomorrow 25th May marks the enforcement of the General Data Protection Regulations (GDPR). The GDPR will replace the Data Protection Act 188 and is designed to improve and refine the safety and security of all data held within an organisation, and makes sure the processing and storage procedures are followed and are consistent.

Following our summer term Governing Body meeting last night we have committed time for our School Privacy Notice to be updated. We have also appointed a Data Protection Officer, Mrs Enid Scott who is a Northumberland County Council Schools Support Officer.

After half term there will be changes to our school website and any further information will be made available.

Kind Regards,

Belinda Athey - Headteacher.







